
 

 
 

NOTICE 

Ref. No: AJU/SOL/FEST/2022                                                                   16/03/2022 

 

This is to inform all the students of BBA LLB of all semesters that classes will remain 
suspended on 17th March 2022 due to HOLI celebration at Arka Jain University Campus. 

 

 

Particularly emphasizing on the following: 

 Those student will allowed to celebrate holi at campus who have Holi Passes. 
 

  Strictly follow the COVID19 protocols during the celebration. 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                  
 

Dr. Bodhisatva Acharya 
 Dean 
School of Law 
 

                                                                                                                 
   

                                                                                                  
 
 
Copy for information & necessary action please:- 

1. Controller of Examinations  
2.  PS to the Vice-Chancellor 
3.  PS  to the Director 
4. PS to the Registrar  
5.  In charge Web services for Website 
6.  Notice Board  
7.  Guard File  


